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September 1 , 2023 

Lone Oak Campsites 
360 NorfolK Road, PO Box 640 

North Canaan, Connecticut 06024 

Dear Friends, 

Connecticut 
Children:s 

Thank you for your generous contribution. Your gift benefits the Greatest Need Children's Fund and 
provides critical resources at Connecticut Children's. 

Connecticut Children's is the only health system in Connecticut dedicated to children exclusively, 
providing more than 30 pediatric specialties along with community-based programs. Our 
compassionate clinicians not only provide outstanding care to children, they lead breakthrough 
research and continue to establish innovative partnerships. We are able to do what we do because of 
generous support, like yours. 

You are making a difference, and we thank you. 

Sincerely, 

��� 

Dianna Pategas 
Vice President, Stewardship & Donor Relations 

Connecticut Children's Medical Center is a tax-exempt organization under Section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. We are pleased to inform 
you that the tax-deductible value below qualifies for a federal income tax charitable contribution deduction. No goods or services were provided in 
exchange for this donation. This aclmowledgment should be retained for your tax records. Our tax ID is #22-2619869. 

Gift Date 
8/29/2023 

Purpose 
Greatest Need Children's Fund 

Amount Received 
$1,059.00 

Tax-deductible Value 
$0.00 

To find out if your employer will double the impact of your generosity with a matching gift, please consult your human resources 

department. The Foundation will never sell or share your personal information with any other non-profit or for-profit entity. 
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